RIC WILLIAMS

WZIP

P40« BAX 4010

S. DAYTONA, FL.
32021

DEAR IR ,GEARY;

THANK YOU FOR LITTER, I WAS ON THE ATR THE DAY YOU WERT
MONITORING W Z I P . BOTH THE ENGINER AND MYSELF ENJOYED
RECIEVELNG IT. I WAS PARTICUALLY IMPRESSED WITH THE DETAIL
IN WHICH YOU IOGED MY AIR SHIFT FROM 5:07 T05:23 P.M.

NOVEBER 21, 198, WHEN MR ULTER,OUR ENGINER,TOLD ( OR SHOULD

I SAY BRAGGED TO ) ME ZIP WAS A POJERFULL A, I NEVER KNEW
WE WERE THAT POWERFUIL,
OHCE AGATH ,THANKYOU FOR LISTENING,AND IF YOU GEI THE CHANCE

BE SURE TO VISIT SOME OF OUR SPONSERS.

YOURS TRULY,

RIC WILIAMS
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